
 

 

 

 

 

25th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

EYFS Phonics Workshop – Friday 2nd February at 9am 

Phonics is a way of teaching children to read using letter sounds and letter blends. We 

use phonics throughout our school, and will continue to do so beyond Year 1 too. We try 

to make our phonics teaching as interesting, fun and exciting as possible for all the 

children, in order to help embed a love for reading.  

We recognise that parents play a vital role in their children’s learning and we would 

therefore like to invite you to a Reception Phonics Workshop on Friday 2nd February 

at 9am. The workshop will be held in the hall and will last no longer than 1 hour. 

Parents will be given the opportunity to see how we teach phonics skills using our new 

phonics scheme ‘Little Wandle Letters and Sounds Revised’ and in turn, we hope that 

this will give you greater confidence in supporting your child’s reading journey. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss B Powell 

Reception Class Teacher 

 
 
 
 
 


